BLACK MOVEMENTS DANCE THEATRE

Alumni Newsletter



GREETINGS!

We are excited to kick off Spring
Semester 2021. We hope this
newsletter reaches you happy, healthy
and safe, as we navigate our way
through the phases of COVID-19. It's
hard to believe we are approaching a
year with this virus. Through the ups
and downs, your support has meant
so much to us.

Community Classes

We have three community classes coming up and would love for you to join us! All details on our website under Spring 2021. We can't wait to see some familiar faces!

Black History Month Social Media Campaign

We are excited about our February social media spotlight on Black history trailblazers. Please visit our Instagram page, @gu_bmdt.

Company Film: From The Vault

BMDT is releasing a film short, called "From the Vault", featuring company repertoire celebrating Black history. This presentation will highlight previous guest artists and some of our most popular works. The film will be released on February 20, 2021 at 8 p.m. on our website. Make sure to check it out!

SPRING SHOW 2021

Due to our virtual spring semester, we will not host an in-person concert this February. Instead, our "main stage" performance will be virtual and premiere on March 20, 2021, at 8 p.m. The link will be posted on our website.

